
Soaking
it Up

Thursday, June 28
9am – 12pm
Johnson Dean Forest Preserve
145 N. Barton St. (just 3 blocks from Downtown Norcross)

Where do rivers begin? Why were railroads
usually built on ridges? An Environmental Scientist
from Gwinnett's Water Resources Dept. will lead
kids through fun, hands-on activities that help
them connect local storm drains to the
Chattahoochee River. Then we'll check out who
lives in a nearby stream, followed with an
important kid-conducted project that will
encourage the whole community to be good
stream stewards! Please have your child wear
close-toed shoes that can get muddy, and bring a
towel or even dry clothes to change into (just in
case!) Water quality of our local stream will be
monitored ahead of time for safety. 

Kids in Conservation is a program
managed by the Conservation
Districts in Gwinnett and DeKalb
counties to help youth ages 10 – 14
get outside and explore, learn and
become advocates for Nature.

These workshops are sponsored in part by: 

Space is limited – please register at least 24 hours in
advance of each workshop (or register for all of 4
summer workshops in advance!) To register, send an
email with your child's name and age to 
Tixie.Fowler@gacd.us. You will receive a reply
confirming registration and a waiver/permission form,
plus any workshop updates (including relocation of
workshop in case of rain).

A 
FREE 
KIDS inCONSERVATIONworkshop!
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